
May 29, 2012 

A Special meeting of the Weston County Commissioners convened at 9:03 a.m. with Chairman 

Tom W. Bruce presiding.  Present for the meeting were Commissioners:  Tom W. Bruce, Marty 

Ertman, Lenard D. Seeley, Jerry Shepperson, and County Clerk, Mamie C. Krank.  Commissioner 

Randy Rossman joined the meeting at 9:13 a.m.  The purpose of the special meeting was to 

discuss Weston County’s Fiscal Year 2013 Budget. 

 

Good of the Order 

Chairman Bruce gave the Invocation and Commissioner Seeley led the delegation in the Pledge 

of Allegiance. 

 

Fiscal Year 2013 Budget 

The Commissioners began reviewing department budget requests and grant allocations. 

 

The meeting recessed at 10:00 a.m. and reconvened at 10:08 a.m. with all present. 

 

The Commissioners reviewed anticipated grant requests and the Fairground budget and 

revenues. 

 

The meeting recessed at 11:45 a.m. and reconvened at 1:24 p.m. with all present. 

 

Dean and Sue Kettley, Weston County Fairgrounds, met with the Commissioners to discuss the 

Fiscal Year 2013 budget request. 

 

The meeting recessed at 2:10 p.m. and reconvened at 2:15 p.m. with all present. 

 

The Commissioners continued reviewing department budgets. 

 

The meeting recessed at 3:00 p.m. and reconvened at 3:15 p.m. with all present. 

 

The Commissioners continued reviewing department budgets. 

 

There being no further business to come before the Commission the meeting adjourned at  

4:06 p.m.  

        

 

 

 

Tom W. Bruce 

Attest:  Mamie C. Krank                   Chairman 

 County Clerk 


